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Monday 9th November 2020 
 

Parents Information: Positive Case in School Community 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We have been made aware of a member of our school community who has tested positive for Covid-19.  
 
I have been in contact with Public Health England this morning, and have taken the necessary action based 
on the government guidelines.  
 
The small number of school staff who have been in close contact with the individual who has tested 
positive for coronavirus (COVID-19) have received a letter informing them that they must stay at home for 
14 days. No children have been in close contact with the individual.  
 
The school remains open and your child should continue to attend as normal if they are well. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
A Crehan 
Headteacher 
 


